
ATTACHMENT E: Email Notification of The Community Guide Web 
Survey of STLT Subscribers

SUBJECT:  Share Your Opinions about The Community Guide Website and 
Products

Dear Community Guide Subscriber:

As an email subscriber to The Community Guide website, we are interested 
in your opinions about the site and some of the products found on the site.  
CDC is trying to understand subscribers’ needs and will use your feedback to 
make improvements to The Community Guide website and to make the 
Guide more useful.  

Below is a link to a brief survey about The Community Guide website.  This 
survey is not designed to test your abilities in any way; we are only 
interested in your opinions about the Community Guide website.  The survey 
should only take 6 to 8 minutes to complete.  

[link]

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this effort.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Dr. Katherine Wilson at kxw1@cdc.gov.  We look 
forward to your feedback! 

Sincerely, 

Erika Reed-Gross

Westat
erikareed-gross@westat.com
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